

11 July 2018

Mr David Lawson fyi-request-8026-f5e6559f@requests.fyi.org.nz fyi-request-8025-b514af96@requests.fyi.org.nz fyi-request-8024-f2af06de@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson

Ref: 0052120, 0052121, 0052122

Official Information Act 1982 - Notification of Time Extension

On 13 June 2018, you made three official information requests, each of which refer to an ACC document from 2009, titled *Strategy for the Future Management of Long-term Claims*.

ACC is extending each of these three requests by 10 working days to 25 July 2018. This is for consultation necessary to make a decision on each of your requests.

ACC will do all it can to respond to your requests before the new due date, if that is at all possible. You can contact me on <u>GES@acc.co.nz</u> if you have any questions.

If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call them on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to: The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10 152, WELLINGTON 6143.

Yours sincerely

Government Engagement and Support